Effective January 1, 2023, DHHS will no longer require provisional and grandfathered sign language interpreters to submit the application/renewal fee.
Provisional and grandfathered interpreters will still need to:
1. Submit an IIC renewal application bi-annually before their expiration date
2. Earn 2.0 CEUs annually up until their five-year IIC cycle is completed
We are hoping that this will reduce any burden or hardship for these sign language interpreters. If there are any questions, please contact DHHS at DHHShelp@fssa.in.gov.
